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Developing pathways that support a healthy weight 
for families and young people

 
20 March 2018 (9.30am to 12.30pm) 

Anita Roddick Room, The Green Britain Centre
Turbine Way, Swaffham PE37 7HT 

 
As someone working with Children and Young People and involved in the 
promotion of maintaining a Healthy Weight/Lifestyle, we would like you to  
attend the above workshop. 

The aims of the workshop are:
•	 To hear about our new Healthy Weight Pathway,
•	 Contribute your views and ideas on how we could work together to make this project 

a success, in supporting children and young people and their families in Norfolk.

Discussions will focus on:
•	 The benefit of working together for these families/ individuals,
•	 To explore what joint resources/skills and opportunities are available through          

this joint working.
 

We would like you to join us at this event. 
 
For further details or to book a place please email:  
ccs.serviceredesignteam@nhs.net.
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